
Hi	Emiliano,

In	response	to	your	public	records	request	received	via	email	dated	April	7,	2020	pertaining	to	facial	recognition:

The	Town	of	Millis	and	its	Police	Department	has	no	records	regarding	discussions	with	or	about	Clearview	AI	or	other	facial	recognition	companies	and
products.

Sincerely,

Lisa

Lisa	Jane	Hardin
Millis	Town	Clerk
Records	Access	Officer
900	Main	Street
Millis,	MA		02054
508-376-7046
lhardin@millisma.gov

From:	cmsmailer@civicplus.com	<cmsmailer@civicplus.com>	on	behalf	of	Contact	form	at	Millis	MA	<cmsmailer@civicplus.com>
Sent:	Tuesday,	April	7,	2020	12:59	PM
To:	Lisa	Jane	Hardin	<lhardin@millisma.gov>
Subject:	[Millis	MA]	ACLU	Public	Records	Request	(Sent	by	Emiliano	Falcon,	efalcon@aclum.org)
	
Hello	lhardin,

Emiliano	Falcon	(efalcon@aclum.org)	has	sent	you	a	message	via	your	contact
form	(https://www.millisma.gov/user/26/contact)	at	Millis	MA.

If	you	don't	want	to	receive	such	e-mails,	you	can	change	your	settings	at
https://www.millisma.gov/user/26/edit.

Message:

Good	Afternoon,

Please	see	attached.

Best,

Emiliano

From <lhardin@millisma.gov>
Subject Re:	[Millis	MA]	ACLU	Public	Records	Request	(Sent	by	Emiliano	Falcon,	efalcon@aclum.org)

To "efalcon@aclum.org"	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Thu,	9	Apr	2020	23:11:38	+0000

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%253a%252f%252fwww.millisma.gov%252fuser%252f26%252fcontact&c=E,1,P56LVP9F6_FotbDLs_Wl7nV3z8jHqP24Eba3pPWDxkCU5A1PTaHoF19_sWTF4qGXalHgoqOKRk2H4VCSLlU_vHRMZoCliQo6p738ZvwgeeDoMMq_IH3yhs2lHw,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%253a%252f%252fwww.millisma.gov%252fuser%252f26%252fedit&c=E,1,uXnwz8MnYU1dZepQv8Fu17fRY_U15AZ7gz-7UuNJo3D19TtfZX2vXP9Fya56hr-NQr0lgx3_wj96eioXHuvb7lbcli2hn-bk8Ac3l515c1ZMZRqzUMXZAgx8lpE,&typo=1

